

P.O. Box 310, Bishop's Falls, NL A0H 1C0
Town Office: 709-258-6581 / 709-258-6037 Fax: 709-258-6346
Public Works Department: 709-258-5562 Department of Recreation: 709-258-5451
Email: info@bishopsfalls.ca Website: www.bishopsfalls.ca

Public Statement

COVID-19 Update
Playground and Skateboard Park Reopening

June 26, 2020

On June 30, 2020, the Town will reopen the Bishop's Falls Memorial Family Park (west end playground) and the W.J. Fancey Ramp and Roll Park (skateboard park) under social distancing and other public health measures. Please pay attention to the posted signs and observe public health advice that includes keeping a physical distance of 6' from other people. You are also encouraged to bring and use hand sanitizer.